
From: Freeman, Eric
To: Foster, Jack
Cc: Roman, Cinthya; Rodgers, Mary
Subject: FW: LTR-15-0427-1: Due to EDO: 09/10/15; "No Response" due: 08/26/15
Date: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 7:35:10 AM

Hi Jack,
 
As part of this action, we were instructed to provide you a notification that NMSS/MSTR has
 determined no response to the incoming letter from Peter Crane is necessary.  Peter’s letter will be
 included as part of the PRM and our rulemaking BC confirmed that the PM already has it.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks!
 
Eric E. Freeman
Technical Assistant
NMSS/MSTR
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-7229 (office)
814-441-3217 (mobile)
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